
 

ESHER PLANNING INC.   
133 AYTON CRESCENT, WOODBRIDGE, ONTARIO L4L 7H6 

 
 
March 12th, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear neighbour, 
 
This letter is to advise you that Thames Valley Aggregates has made an application for a License 
under the Aggregate Resources Act, for a pit above the water table.  The property is located in 
Part Lot 18, Concession 3, on the south side of Gore Road, west of Hunt Road and has an area of 
21 hectares. 
 
The proposed maximum annual tonnage to be extracted is 500,000 tonnes.  
 
Information about the proposed pit, including digital copies of the technical reports and Site Plans, 
is available upon request, by sending an email to melanie@esherplanning.com 
 
We will be hosting a virtual information session (zoom) on Wednesday April 20th at 7:00pm.  
If you would like to participate in this information session, please provide your email address to 
melanie@esherplanning.com and we will forward you the login details.   
 
Please note that the proposed pit will also require approvals under the Planning Act for rezoning 
and you will receive separate notice of any future meetings from the Municipality of Thames 
Centre. 
 
Please forward any questions or concerns by May 3rd, 2021 via email to  
melanie@esherplanning.com and to ARAApprovals@ontario.ca 
 
Or by mail to: 
 
Esher Planning Inc.   AND  Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry,  
13 Ayton Crescent      Integrated Aggregate Operations Section  
Woodbridge, ONT L4L 7H6    4th Floor S, 300 Water Street,  
       Peterborough Ontario K9J 3C7 
 
 
Please note that, as per MNRF policies, a letter of objection sent by email, must include a mailing 
address. 
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